WEYMOUTH ASSESSORS MEETING
SEPTEMBER 19, 2011

CHAIRMAN, PAUL HALEY, CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6:30 P.M. AT THE
MCCULLOCH BUILDING. THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS WERE PRESENT: PAUL
HALEY, CHAIRMAN; KEVIN SPELLMAN, VICE CHAIRMAN; AND JOHN SHEEHAN,
ALTERNATE.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. SPELLMAN, SECONDED BY MR. SHEEHAN AND SO
VOTED UNANIMOUSLY “TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF JULY 27,2011 AS
WRITTEN.”

CHAIRMAN HALEY STATED THAT HE AND THE BOARD MEMBERS WOULD GO TO
THE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING AFTER THIS MEETING TO MEET ROBERT
BRINKMANN, WHO IS TO BE APPOINTED TO THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS THIS
EVENING.

CHAIRMAN HALLY STATED THAT REORGANIZATION OF THE BOARD WILL TAKE
PLACE AT THE NEXT MEETING.

MRS. PANTERMOLLOER INFORMED THE BOARD THAT THE NEW GROWTH
FIGURES SHOULD BE AVAILABLE FOR OUR NEXT MEETING. SHE STATED THAT
FROM THE 2010 SALES ANALYSIS, THE VALUES LOOK FLAT IN MOST PLACES.
SHE WILL BRING THE SALES TO THE NEXT MEETING ALSO.

SEVERAL ABATEMENT AND EXEMPTION APPLICATIONS WERE REVIEWED AND
SIGNED.

NEXT MEETINGS - OCTOBER 5, 2011
OCTOBER 27,2011

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. SHEEHAN, AND SECONDED BY MR. SPELLMAN “TO
ADJOURN” AT 7:15 P.M.
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